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Cenveo Announces Conference Call for  
First Quarter Results  

 
STAMFORD, CT – (May 1, 2015) – Cenveo, Inc. (NYSE: CVO) announced today that it will host a 

conference call at 9:00 a.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, May 7, 2015 to discuss the company’s first 

quarter results.  A live webcast of the call will be accessible on Cenveo’s website: www.cenveo.com.   

 

Robert G. Burton, Sr., Chairman and Chief Executive Officer stated: 

 “I look forward to sharing our progress with our investors and updating them on the momentum that 

we are seeing in the business on our conference call next week.” 

 
### 

 
 
Cenveo (NYSE: CVO), world headquartered in Stamford, Connecticut, is a leading global provider of print and 

related resources, offering world-class solutions in the areas of custom boxes, custom labels, shrink sleeve labels, 

envelopes, commercial print, content management and publisher solutions. The company provides a one-stop 

offering through services ranging from design and content management to fulfillment and distribution. With a 

worldwide distribution platform, we pride ourselves on delivering quality solutions and service every day for our 

more than 100,000 customers. For more information please visit us at www.cenveo.com. 

________________________ 

 
Inquiries from analysts and investors should be directed to Ayman Zameli at (203) 595-3063. 
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